KENDALL APPRAISAL DISTRICT

118 Market Avenue e Boerne, Texas 78006

October 28, 2015

Mayor Mike Schultz
City of Boerne

PO Box 1677

Boerne, Texas 780006

RE:  2016-2017 Kendall Appraisal District Board of Directors
Number of votes allocated for your taxing unit: 523
Positions to be filled: 7 (Seven)

Dear Mayor Schultz:

Enclosed is the ballot for the 2016-2017 election for the Kendall Appraisal District Board of
Directors. Reference is made above to the votes allocated to your taxiing unit as well as the
positions to be filled. Additionally, a spreadsheet of voting entitlements for each taxing unit
is provided.

The governing body of each taxing unit entitled to vote shall determine its vote by resolution
and submit the resolution to me by December 15, 2015.

Upon receipt of all resolutions from the taxing units a count of the votes will be made and the
results reported to the voting entities as well as each nominee for the Board of Directors by
December 31, 2015.

Respectfully,

ﬁa‘(/’ [

Shelby W. Presley
Chief Appraiser

Enclosure

Phone 830-249-8012 e Metro 830-816-2738 e ['ax 830-249-3975

www. kendallad.org



BALLOT FOR KENDALL APPRAISAL DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS
FOR 2016-2017.

NOMINEE VOTES

Mor. Jonathon B. Cluck

Mr. Charles R. “Bob” Duncan
Mr. Don M. Edmondson

Mrs. Chris R. Godsey

Mr. Bud Paulson

Mr. Robert T. Weller, 11

Mrs. Gerri K, Selensky
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